
 

 

 
 

Mondays 

 Sept. 11,18, 25-11:30 am  

Basic Training 4 Your Body-

Georgetown Village Square- 

1801 34th Street 

4 pm-Stronger Memory Online 

Sept. 18- Book Discussion 

Sept. 25-Yom Kippur 

 

Tuesdays 

Sept. 12 10:30 am 

Health Care Discussion Hybrid 

Meeting-at GV Square &  

Online  827 2873 7032 
Passcode: 539162 

2 pm 

Board Games-Village Square 

Sept 19-2-4 pm 

Tech Drop In Assistance 

 

Wednesdays 
Drop by the Square 11-4 

Sept-6 2-4 pm 

Tech Drop-In Assistance-GV 

Square 

Sept 13-4:30 pm 

Social Hour -Village Square 

Sept 20 -12:00 pm 

12:00 Men’s Lunch-watch  

email for location 

Sept 27-5:30 pm 

CCC Program-Adults  

Conquering Technology 
 

Thursdays 
Sept. 7-5:30 pm-Movie Night 

GV Square 

Sept. 21-12 pm 

Women’s Lunch-City Sliders- 

1529 Wisconsin Ave. NW 

Sept 28-11 am-3 pm  

Lunch & Wine Tasting at  

Chrysalis Vineyards-meet at  

GV office for transportation 
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Dear GV Members, 

We welcome back our members and volunteers who were  

traveling this summer! We hope you had great trips and we 

look forward to hearing about your summer adventures. We 

have missed seeing you at our programs and hope you will be 

actively participating now that you are back in town. 

 

We have many exciting programs planned for this month,  

including a trip to a vineyard in Virginia. As we have done in 

the past, we have a van to take our members to the vineyard  

and participation is limited to 12 passengers. We will start a  

waiting list once the van is filled and, if there is enough interest,  

order a second van. 

 

This month, our Health Committee is hosting a hybrid discussion. 

Join us at the Village Square on Tuesday, September 12, at  

10:30 am to meet Dr. Fred Rickles, and other members of the  

committee in person, discuss community health concerns, and 

learn the best ways to stay healthy throughout the fall and  

winter. 

 

Our Tech Hub is buzzing this month with our popular drop-in  

sessions, as well as our CCC program! By the end of the month 

you will be able to impress your friends with your increased  

skills and knowledge. 

 

We know that the Jewish New Year begins the evening of  

September 15, and the GV Board joins our staff in wishing  

those of you who celebrate a Happy and Healthy New Year.  

May the Hebrew Year 5784 be a prosperous one for you and  

your families. 

 

All the best, 

Lynn 

 

http://www.georgetown-village.org/


 

 

This is an opportunity for GV members to stop by with their portable electronics and their questions.  

Our volunteers are happy to answer your questions and teach you some new ways to use your 

devices. Our volunteers can also help you find new apps that will save you time, and help you keep 

track of your appointments more efficiently.  

 

Join us with your phones, laptops, tablets, or other electronic devices with which you would like 

some extra assistance. No rsvp necessary, just stop by! 

 

                        

 

 

 

Join us to learn how you, too, can conquer technology! Although most of us are digital 

immigrants, not having grown up with technology, we can conquer technology and learn 

to make it work for us and better our lives.  This presentation is part of Georgetown 

Village’s ongoing efforts to help demystify technology and assist our members to 

comfortably advance their technological skills. 

Victor Rezmovic, PhD, is a technology educator who has spent the last 30 years in 

academic, corporate, and governmental settings.  Since taking apart his first PC in the 

mid-80s, Victor has followed the technology revolution as email, the Internet, digital music, 

Netflix, and Amazon have become part of our daily lives. In addition to teaching at 

Montgomery College and Ollie, Mr Rezmovic has lectured for other Villages in DC to rave 

reviews. 

 

 

 

We are repeating our popular trip to a Virginia vineyard, this time to Chrysalis Vineyards. 

Their vision is, “To proudly restore Virginia wines to world renown, and celebrate the 

homecoming of Norton, The Real American Grape!” 

Participants will have the opportunity to participate in a wine tasting, get a glass of wine, 

or have a nice lunch with us, no wine purchase required!  The lunch menu, prepared by 

The Polished Foxx, looks very nice, and we will be linking to the menu in our weekly emails.  

The cost of the van transportation will be $30 a person, and members are responsible for 

the costs of their lunch and/or wine purchases. We are leaving the Village office at 11, you 

can leave your car in the parking lot all day. You are also welcome to meet us there. 

CCC Program: Adults Conquering Technology 

Victor Rezmovic 

September 27-5:30 pm 

Meeting ID: 810 4155 7799  Passcode: 456541 

 

Van Trip to Chrysalis Vineyards 

39025 John Mosby Highway, Middleburg VA 20117 

September 28 11 am - 3 pm 

 

 

Drop-In Tech Assistance 

September 6 & 19 2-4 pm 

GV Square 

 

 

 


